2002 honda civic taillights

Kat leadfoot. My son, while tinkering with front marker light, shocked himself. Now no dash
lights, parking lights or tail lights. What is fastest solution to find problem. L Pfaff lpfaff1. Kat,
Recheck for blown 7. Other fuses to check driver side dash fuse box: Fuse 9 7. Thank you so
much. I had no idea there was a second fuse box on passenger side. Praise the Lord. Kat,
Happy I was able to assist and thanks for replying back, so few do and it is nice to know when
answer helps. Have a good day. First of all, forgive me, as I'm learning what I'm doing as I go. I
have an 01 Accord, and my instrument cluster has no lights, and I have no back lights. However,
my break lights, headlights, and blinkers work. I've replaced the multi switch, but the issue
persist. Manual says 7. The fuse is good. Hi, i changed fuse 10 on passenger side is labeled
"small lights", an then , the lights on panel works again, but aproximately 15 min, the fuse
breaks. I this moment I looking for the wiriing diagram, but i dont get good results. My car is
honda accord standar. Show 4 more comments. Fix Your Stuff. Back Answers Index. Kat
leadfoot Rep: 71 2 2. View the answer I have this problem too Subscribed to new answers. Is
this a good question? Yes No. Voted Undo. Score 5. On my Honda accord my tail lights work
but instrument lights don't. The All-New. The high performance electronics repair kit. Chosen
Solution. L Pfaff lpfaff1 Rep: I hope this helped you out, if so let me know by pressing the
helpful button. Was this answer helpful? Score Hello Jason did you find out want the problem
was? Having the same issue. Thank you!!! You save me a big headache. Score 0. Does that go
for 98 Honda Accord two I got no dashboard lights or interior or parking. L pfaff thank u so
much!!! Add your answer Kat will be eternally grateful. View Statistics:. And sure, car parts only
last so long and things eventually break. But it's never good to see this many transmission
complaints , especially when the average mileage at failure is just north of , miles. Especially
when you consider that it's predecessor also has a nasty history with transmission complaints.
It just had to happen right at dusk. It was parked and someone noticed the taillight brake lights
were on for no apparent reason. My friend's brother suggested in might be the brake pedal
switch. When my friend went to the parts store to get the switch they told him correctly that the
boot was probably bad too. This switch was not easy to get to. My friend who is over 6' had just
about stand on his head in the dark to get under the dash to take stuff apart to get to it. I really
would have thought it would have lasted more the , miles before it wore out or at least give me
some sign it was bad. If you have a for-profit service, contact us. Most Common Solutions:
replace brake pedal switch and rubber boot 1 reports. Find something helpful? Spread the word.
Share on Facebook Retweet this page Email this page. Helpful websites No one has added a
helpful site for this Civic problem yet. Be the first! Find a good Honda mechanic Read reviews of
repair shops in your area. Enter your zip code: A free service from CarTalk. Send Comment Add
Complaint. Not what you are looking for? Search for something else:. Orders ship same day
when ordered by 2pm ET. Need your part faster? Choose expedited shipping at checkout.
Providing you the highest quality, direct fit replacement auto parts enforced to the strictest
product standards. Exceeding customers' expectations every day, our team of passionate auto
enthusiasts are here to help. Thousands of how-to auto repair videos specific to year, make and
model guide you step-by-step through your repair. This part will only fit a Honda Civic with
these options. If your vehicle isn't listed, close the window to return to search. Clear vehicle X.
Year Make Model. Search by Vehicle. Select your vehicle. Year Make Model Search. What year is
your Year. Free Same Day Shipping. View: 13 5 Filter by Vehicle. Year Part Type. Tail Light. Tail
Light Set. DIY Solutions. Eagle Eyes. Side Location. Driver Side. Passenger Side. Set Quantity.
Body Type. Number of Doors. Filter Results. Guaranteed to Fit Honda Civic. Set Quantity: 2
Piece view more. Part : 1ALTP Add to Cart. Part : 1ALTL Honda is a registered trademark of
Honda Motor Co. See all trademarks. Guaranteed To Fit Providing you the highest quality, direct
fit replacement auto parts enforced to the strictest product standards. USA Customer Support
Exceeding customers' expectations every day, our team of passionate auto enthusiasts are here
to help. Instructional Video Library Thousands of how-to auto repair videos specific to year,
make and model guide you step-by-step through your repair. Terms of Use Privacy Policy.
Narrow Your Results: Select your year, make, model to find parts that fit Before proceeding,
select your Vehicle, to verify this Part will fit. KS Lighting Sonar Lighting. Prev 1 Next. With
cutting edge restyling and the most popular finishes, KS Altezza Taillights maintains it's
position as the biggest and best aftermarket lighting company in the world. Sonar Alezza style
Chrome tail lamps redesign your stock tails into a more aggressive and striking design. You use
your stock harnesses and bulbs for a simple fit that also prevents the electrical problems that
LED tails can sometimes create. Also, Sonar Altezza Tail Lights are by far the most economical
choice available of the different types of tail lens for your Honda Civic. Sonar aka Spyder has
long been the most popular brand of aftermarket custom lighting for your Honda Civic, and for
good reason due to their large selection, striking designs, and affordability. Sonar has long
been an innovator in new and unique taillight designs, despite their relatively smaller size

compared to other lighting companies. All Sonar altezza taillights are designed for function and
durability, and add that custom look and feel for your Honda Civic. These Sonar Chrome Honda
Civic Altezza Tail Lens aka Spyder Chrome Honda Civic Altezza Tail Lens , like all the other
projector headlights, tail lights, and fog lights on our site, come complete with both sides, and
should be street legal in most communities. Sonar Alezza style Black tail lamps redesign your
stock tails into a more aggressive and striking design. These Sonar Black Honda Civic Altezza
Tail Lens aka Spyder Black Honda Civic Altezza Tail Lens , like all the other projector
headlights, tail lights, and fog lights on our site, come complete with both sides, and should be
street legal in most communities. QTY: 0. All rights reserved. User Rating. Free Continental US.
In Stock Ships out in 24 to 72 hours. I got the part in and it worked great. No problem with
install. However, it took exactly two weeks to get the part from when I ordered it. It was over
christmas and New Years so I understand a few days longer than a week but it took the full two
weeks. Very close fit. Looks good. The alignment was slightly off but can't really tell unless you
examine closely. The backup lens is a different color than OEM but isn't that noticeable. Overall
good product for the price. I bought this tail light assembly hoping it would fit my needs. I did
the changeout myself and was very pleased to see it fit perfectly. What was even more
surprising was to see the new bulbs that came with the assembly. The assy came in two days
earlier than promised. Was a pleasant experience and I do recommend PartsGeek, will be
returning for any other parts I may need. Will definitely recommend to my priends and
co-workers. The part in a a timely manner and was in excellent shape Skip to main content
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Action Crash. DIY Solutions. Shop By Vehicle. Hella Tail Light Assembly. Click to Enlarge.
Notes: T3. Shipping Options: Free Ground Shipping. Brock Tail Light Assembly - Left. Brock
Tail Light Assembly - Right. Product List Price:. Position: Left - Driver Side. Quality: Value Line High quality automotive part with the highest cost savings. Quality: Premium - High quality new
replacement part. Quality: Capa Certified - Ensures the part fits, performs, and lasts the same as
the original. Position: Right - Passenger Side. Anzo Tail Light Set. Compliant To S. Hella LED 6.
Action Crash HOV. Action Crash HO May 17th, Posted by Satisfied customer. May 12th, Posted
by Tail light. July 24th, Posted by Mwilbert. July 28th, Posted by Honda Civic tail light assembly.
Catalog: B. Catalog: Q. Vehicle Body Honda Civic. Catalog: K. Catalog: D. Catalog: H. Catalog:
F. Your question might be answered by sellers, manufacturers, or customers who bought this
product. Please make sure that you are posting in the form of a question. Please enter a
question. This product is an aftermarket product that is designed and sold by Auto Parts
Avenue. This is NOT manufactured or sold by the listed vehicle brand. These Taillights are
designed to replace the stock taillights that adds an improved appearance and safety for the
vehicle. Designed to be affordable and enhances the styling of the vehicle to create a different
look. Taillights are one of the most important parts of a vehicle for the driver's safety. Having a

proper functioning taillight will allow the driver to be seen at night and in bad weather
conditions. Improve visibility for a safer driving experience The vehicle will be more noticeable
to other drivers when it is dark outside. Designed for quality and durability Engineered and
tested for strength to ensure longevity from the elements. Elevate visibility for stress-free
driving Upgrade the vehicle taillights will create a brighter beam of light for improved visibility.
Enhance vehicle appearance Create a unique appearance with a new pair of taillights and help
increase the resale value of the vehicle. Skip to main content. FREE delivery: March 4 - 9. In
Stock. Add to Cart. Secure transaction. Your transaction is secure. We work hard to protect
your security and privacy. Our payment security system encrypts your information during
transmission. Learn more. Ships from. Sold by. Brand: SPPC. About this item This fits your.
Customers who viewed this item also viewed. Page 1 of 1 Start over Page 1 of 1. Previous page.
It is not created or sold by the OE car company. Next page. Top rated from our brands. More to
consider from our brands. Compare with similar items. Register a free business account. Have a
question? There was a problem completing your request. Please try your search again later.
Product information Technical Details. Would you like to tell us about a lower price? Important
information Safety Information no. Legal Disclaimer This product is an aftermarket product that
is designed and sold by Auto Parts Avenue. Product Description. Why is it important to replace
taillights on vehicles? Benefits of replacing taillights Elevate visibility for stress-free driving
Upgrade the vehicle taillights will create a brighter beam of light for improved visibility. See
questions and answers. Customer reviews. How are ratings calculated? Instead, our system
considers things like how recent a review is and if the reviewer bought the item on Amazon. It
also analyzes reviews to verify trustworthiness. Top reviews Most recent Top reviews. Top
reviews from the United States. There was a problem filtering reviews right now. Please try
again later. Verified Purchase. Showed up on time looks like they might not be sealed very well
around the edges And the bad thing is you can actually see it doesn't look very high quality
around the edge of th e lens if you're into detail like I am. One person found this helpful. It fits,
but the lines aren't perfect. There are gaps all over the place. I don't know how well it will hold
up once i get into winter. Does the job for now though. Made a significant difference in Bought
for grandson's birthday. Made a significant difference in look of car. Awful fit with gaps, broke
when installing and the border looks like it has white caulk is holding it together. They leaked
water within a couple of months. They look like a child made them and crammed them in the
hole of the car. Very good product and service. They are outstanding!! Haven't had any issues.
See all reviews. There's a problem loading this menu right now. Learn more about Amazon
Prime. Get free delivery with Amazon Prime. Back to top. Get to Know Us. Amazon Payment
Products. English Choose a language for shopping. Auto Dynasty. Amazon Music Stream
millions of songs. Amazon Advertising Find, attract, and engage customers. Amazon Drive
Cloud storage from Amazon. Alexa Actionable Analytics for the Web. Sell on Amazon Start a
Selling Account. AmazonGlobal Ship Orders Internationally. Amazon Rapids Fun stories for
kids on the go. ComiXology Thousands of Digital Comics. DPReview Digital Photography. East
Dane Designer Men's Fashion. Shopbop Designer Fashion Brands. Deals and Shenanigans.
Ring Smart Home Security Systems. PillPack Pharmacy Simplified. Amazon Renewed Like-new
products you can trust. Amazon Second Chance Pass it on, trade it in, give it a second life. Skip
to main content of over 1, results for "tail light lens honda civic". Skip to main search results.
Eligible for Free Shipping. Customer Review. From Our Brands. Packaging Option. International
Shipping. Filter results by your vehicle:. Enter a new vehicle to add it to Your Garage and filter
the results below. Enter a new vehicle. FREE Shipping. Only 5 left in stock - order soon. Red
Lens. Lowest price in 30 days. Price may vary by color. Only 2 left in stock - order soon. Get it
as soon as Sat, Feb Only 4 left in stock - order soon. Black Housing Clear Lens. Red Clear Lens.
Red Smoke Lens. Red Housing. Only 8 left in stock - order soon. Glossy Black Housing Smoke
Lens. Get it as soon as Tue, Mar 2. Only 3 left in stock - order soon. Need help? Visit the help
section or contact us. Go back to filtering menu. There's a problem loading this menu right now.
Learn more about Amazon Prime. Get free delivery with Amazon Prime. Back to top. Get to
Know Us. Amazon Payment Products. English Choose a language for shopping. Amazon Music
Stream millions of songs. Amazon Advertising Find, attract, and engage customers. Amazon
Drive Cloud storage from Amazon. Alexa Actionable Analytics for the Web. Sell on Amazon
Start a Selling Account. AmazonGlobal Ship Orders Internationally. Amazon Rapids Fun stories
for kids on the go. ComiXology Thousands of Digital Comics. DPReview Digital Photography.
East Dane Designer Men's Fashion. Shopbop Designer Fashion Brands. Deals and
Shenanigans. Ring Smart Home Security Systems. Amazon Subscription Boxes Top
subscription boxes â€” right to your door. PillPack Pharmacy Simplified. Amazon Renewed
Like-new products you can trust. Amazon Second Chance Pass it on, trade it in, give it a second
life. The various auto lights installed on the exterior of our Honda Civic serves two basic

functions. The first function is to illuminate the path ahead so that the driver's view of the road
would be clearer. Among the auto lights with this function are the headlights and the fog lights.
The other function of the auto lights is to make the vehicle visible so that other vehicles
wouldn't accidentally bump into it. Various auto lights perform this function, including the
corner lights up front and the side marker lights on both sides. At the back of the vehicle, this
function is served by the Honda Civic tail lights. The tail lights are the pair of lights installed at
the rear end of the vehicle, thus they are also called rear lights or rear lamps. A typical tail light
assembly includes the tail light lens, tail light frame or bezel , tail light bulbs and tail light
reflectors. In good working condition, these tail lamp parts help illuminate the rear end of the
vehicle, clearly showing the vehicle to those behind it. Federal law requires taillights to
illuminate red light. The same law, however, does not specify the color to be used on the
various tail lamp parts. For this reason, not all tail lamps today have the same specification for
their parts. Some tail lamps use red bulbs on clear lenses while others use clear bulbs on red
lenses. Still, some other vehicles today are equipped with tail lamps having clear bulbs and
clear lenses but equipped with red reflectors to mimic the red light illuminated by older units.
Traffic safety is a top design criterion in the manufacture of Honda vehicles; that's why for your
Honda Civic, you'll only find high quality and fully functional Honda Civic tail lights. Honda Civic
tail lamps, however, are not invulnerable to damages. Once damaged, you can't expect your
Honda Civic taillights to perform their function well. Good thing, there are a lot of replacement
tail lights and tail light assemblies available on the market on your Honda Civic today. Available
with altezza, euro-style, clear or smoked lenses, these replacement Honda Civic rear lamps
would not only make the rear end of your Civic safe but also very stylish. Its reliability and
affordability along with its user-friendly features are what makes this model stand out from the
rest. Usually located at the rear end of the vehicle, it makes it easier for drivers to gauge the size
and shape of the vehicle. It also makes your car visible on the road especially when driving in
inclement weather conditions. Symptoms of a faulty tail light include cracked tail light lens or
damaged housing and a flickering tail light bulb. If you notice these symptoms or if your tail
light seems to be dimmer than usual or does not turn on at all, it is advisable to contact your
trusted mechanic immediately. Its reliability and affordability mixed with its user-friendly
features make this model stand out from the rest. It did not only pave the way for Honda as a
big-time car manufacturer, but it has also changed the status of small compact cars in the
automotive market. Usually, tail lights are located on the rear end of the vehicle. It contains the
brake, rear turn indicator, and reverse lights. It allows drivers to properly gauge the size and
shape of the car. Aside from that, tail lights can also help prevent accidents on the road. It
allows vehicles to see your car especially when driving during inclement weather conditions
such as rain or snow. It is important to make sure that your tail light assembly is in good and
proper conditions at all times to ensure your safety while on the road. It is also illegal to drive
around with a busted tail light. Tail lights can become faulty for many reasons including electric
circuit issues, damaged housing or a worn-out tail light bulb. Make sure to watch out for these
signs and have your tail light replaced right away if needed. Your tail light housing can be
exposed to road debris and the elements especially when driving on rough roads. Although a
minor crack will not decrease its functionality, it will eventually get worse. Make sure to
routinely check your tail light lens for minor cracks to avoid further damage to your tail light
assembly. Another sign of faulty tail light is a flickering tail light bulb. This symptom could be
due to a bad tail light bulb or faulty electrical wiring. If you want to inspect your car for this
symptom, try parking reverse against the wall. If you notice the lights flicker or if you notice that
the tail light does not turn on right away after turning the switch on, then consider calling your
trusted mechanic to have your tail light inspected immediately. This means your tail light is
completely damaged and you have to replace it immediately. It will also cost you a traffic
violation ticket since most states require all vehicles to have a pair of functioning tail lights.
Usually, a completely busted tail light is caused by electric wiring malfunction, a faulty switch or
a busted fuse. Although there are many self-help videos on how to replace tail light bulb or the
whole tail light assembly, it is best to have it inspected and replaced by a trusted mechanic.
This will ensure that you are getting the right fit for your Honda Civic. It is usually sold
individually or pairs. If you notice that your tail lights are dim or busted, it is time to have your
trusted mechanic check it. The Honda Civic has been known for its affordability and reliability
for over 40 years. While Honda has long been known for its motorcycles, its cars did not gain
that much attention until the Civic was introduced in What made this line different was that it
had the finish of a German automobile but at a much lower cost. Each pair of lights installed in
your vehicle are not just for aesthetics. However, these two lights differ in terms of function.
Brake lights illuminate only when you apply pressure on the brakes, while tail lights turn on at
the same time as the headlights. Most states strictly require the use of red tail lights. Headlights

and tail lights are wired together so the tail light automatically turns on once you switch your
headlights on. Your Honda Civic usually comes with a pair of halogen lights. However, you can
upgrade to LED tail lights which are becoming more popular these days. Halogen Tail Lights are
standard in most vehicles. It is popular because of its low cost. This type of tail light uses
halogen gas mixed with tungsten-halogen filaments to generate light. It may last anywhere
between 18 to 24 months before it will need replacement. Although halogen tail lights come as a
standard piece in most vehicles, LED lights are becoming a more popular choice. Car owners
are starting to upgrade to LED from the usual halogen lights. Upgrading from Halogen to LED
can cost you more but the number of benefits you can get from it are said to be worth it. LED
lights provide better illumination than single halogen bulbs, making your vehicle more visible at
night. Another advantage of switching to LED tail lights is its energy efficiency. LEDs only
require a minimal amount of energy compared to other light bulbs. LED tail lights are also easy
to install. Because it makes use of new technology, these require less wire splicing during
installation. In fact, a lot of LED tail lights are simply plug-and-play. If you have LED lights
installed, it will be easy for you to replace it with a new one. You may also choose to contact
your trusted mechanic to do it for you. Some cars use Xenon bulbs for their tail lights, but these
are rare, as these bulbs can be too bright and irritating to the eyes. This type of tail light is also
expensive and can only be installed by a professional. There are a number of variants available
when it comes to this but most come in shades of black or chrome. It is typically sold
individually or in pairs. There have been ten generations of Honda Civic since its debut in
Driving with a busted tail light is considered a traffic violation. Of course, it will be difficult for
you to detect a faulty tail light if you are always the one driving. You can ask someone to stand
outside your car while you turn on your headlights. You should also regularly inspect your tail
lights for cracks and cloudy lenses. Common Problems with the Honda Civic Tail Light
Assembly Honda Civic tail light assemblies are important safety features of your car--they keep
the rear lights illuminated at night and during extreme weather conditions. Aside from brake
lights, the tail light assembly also houses your car's turn signal, parking, and backing lights.
These lights help other drivers know whether you're braking, changing lanes, making turns, and
backing up. Although tail light assemblies are designed to last your car's lifetime, they are
prone to wear and damage. Once you've noticed signs of damage or wear on your car's tail light
assembly, it's time to do some troubleshooting. Here are some of the most common tail light
assembly problems encountered by Honda Civic owners, as well as the factors behind them:.
Blinking tail lights can be caused by several factors, and one of the most common factors is
faulty wiring. Damaged or loose wires can cause the tail lights to blink or flicker intermittently.
Check all the wires connected to the assembly for signs of damage. Fasten all loose wires and
replace any corroded terminal to ensure that you resolve the problem with flickering tail lights.
Replace all damaged wires immediately. Since tail light assemblies house the brake, turn signal,
parking, and backing bulbs-and these bulbs can burn out over time-it's important to look out for
them as well. Thankfully, you can easily remove these bulbs by accessing the back panel of the
tail light assembly. Check the bulbs for any broken filament and immediately replace any bulb
with a broken filament. It's also advisable to check the car's fuses because the problem might
lie there. Rear fender-benders are the most common reasons why tail light assemblies get
damaged. When the assembly cracks or gets damaged, it can render your parking, brake, turn
signal, and backing lights inoperable. Cracked tail light assemblies can still be repaired, and the
first thing that you can do is to remove the assembly to examine the extent of the damage.
Plastic cement solvents and fillers can repair small cracks. Replace a damaged tail light
assembly lens immediately with a new set. If you see that the damage is beyond repair, better
replace the tail light assembly with a new one. Designed to keep your car visible during
nighttime driving, Honda Civic tail lights play a vital role in road and personal safety. Tail light
assemblies house your car's turn signal, brake, and parking lights-all of which makes it easier
for other drivers to know your next move. Just like any car part, these assemblies are prone to
damage and wear over time. Since tail light assemblies are composed of different types of
lights, it's really important to keep them in good condition. Here are some maintenance tips that
can help you ensure a safer driving experience-and prevent being pulled over for traffic
violations:. Always make sure that the lights housed by your car's tail light assembly are
functioning properly. Turn on the car's signal lights to check if they're working. To see if the
brake light is responding, press on the brake pedal. Parking lights can be tested by putting your
car's gear into reverse. Replace all burnt-out bulbs and fuses. Also inspect the tail light
assembly's wires for any sign of damage or corrosion and replace them if needed. Moisture is
the number one reason why the lights in your car's tail light assembly fail. Check the tail light
assembly's rubber or silicone sealant for any sign of crack or wear. Replace these sealants
immediately to keep moisture at bay. Inspect the tail light assembly's lenses and make sure that

they are intact. Cracked tail light lenses can lessen the tail light's illumination and let water seep
into the assembly. Damaged lenses must be replaced immediately. A clean tail light assembly
boosts the illumination of the lights it houses. Cleaning also reveals hidden damage that can
affect the tail lights' performance. Sponge and soft cloth are the best materials to use when
cleaning your car's tail light assembly. Clean the tail light assembly's lens in a circular motion
to avoid scratching the plastic lens. Make sure that dirt, grime, and mud are removed from the
lens and tail light assembly. Dry the tail light assembly completely to avoid watermarks on its
plastic lens. If the Honda Civic tail light replacement is bought from a trusted online store and is
DOT and SAE approved, there is a higher probability that the replacement Honda Civic tail light
is legal. However, there is such a thing called tail light tinting that makes certain tail lights
unacceptable. Although tail light tinting law varies from one state to another, the general rule
states that all tail lights, including Honda Civic tail lights, must be visible from at least feet
away. Honda Civic LED tail lights are more radiantly colorful, brighter, more noticeable, and
have longer life spans than the regular tail lights of most Honda Civic models. They are also
available in various design patterns. Since most car owners change their tail lights both for
repair and vanity, Honda Civic tail lights are available in different types and designs. Aside from
the regular, custom-fit tail lights that are especially made for specific Honda Civic models,
tinting options as well as LED and Euro tail lights are being offered to Honda Civic owners. Tail
lights in general should go on and off depending on your car's movements. These problems are
often solved by replacing the tail light switch, which is very easy to do, and by replacing the
entire tail light assembly. Most drivers and car enthusiasts favor the second option since
changing the tail light assembly is inexpensive and more practical than changing just the
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vehicle. Honda Civic Tail Light. Select your vehicle year. Refine by:. Tail Light part. See All.
Returns Policy. Recommended Use. Light Source. Product Fit. Quantity Sold. Shop Honda Civic
Tail Light. Showing 1 - 15 of results. Display item:. Sort by:. Vehicle Info Required to Guarantee
Fit. Core Charge. Add to cart. Page 1 of 11 Showing 1 - 15 of results. Feb 08, Fits very good.
Helton
2010 saab 9 3 convertible
yamaha 250 beartracker
1992 nissan 300zx engine diagram
Multini. Purchased on Jan 22, Jan 30, Good quality fit perfectly. Jesse Bramlett. Purchased on
Dec 30, Jan 25, Works perfectly with my civic. Super easy to install on your own. Andrew Gray.
Purchased on Jan 17, Show More. Honda Civic Tail Light Guides. What are the symptoms of a
faulty tail light? What are the types of headlights? Why do I have to replace a faulty Civic Tail
Light? Honda Civic Tail Light Assembly. How can Honda Civic tail lights be customized? Is it
normal for the Honda Civic tail lights to not shut off? Symptoms of a faulty Honda Civic Tail
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